
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

April 2021 
 

Dear Applicant,  

 
Thank you for your interest in this position which has become available following the retirement of the 

current highly successful Executive Headteacher. 
 

Our Federation was formed in 2014 and consists of Caddington Village School and Slip End Village School 

– both rated Good by Ofsted. Both schools are warm, friendly, and welcoming and provide exceptional 
learning environments. In both schools you will meet motivated children and committed staff and 

governors. Our children are happy and perform well in a caring and supportive environment.  

 
The Governing Board invites the new Executive Headteacher to bring their experience, vision, enthusiasm 

and strategic thinking to build upon the good and improving outcomes and exceptional community 

relationships of both schools, in partnership with the Governors.  
 

We encourage candidates to visit the schools and see the environments where our children thrive but as 
things are difficult at the moment this is likely to be at a time when the students are at home. In addition, 

or if it is more practical, I would be very happy to speak with you and would urge you to contact Caddington 

Village School office to arrange a call. Details on how to apply for the position can be found in this pack 
and should be via application form.  

 

This is an exciting opportunity for a talented leader and strategic thinker who knows that the day to day 
running of the schools will be ably led by the Heads of School in order to focus on improvement, 

partnership and emerging challenges whilst upholding the schools’ visions and values.  
 

I look forward to hearing from you.  

 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 
John McGroary 

Chair of Governors 

 


